
823 Central Road, 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815

www.marrdevelopment.com
IN THE AREA SINCE 1989!

PA 100755

570-416-0570

MOVING FORWARD TOGETHER:
OUR COMMITMENT 

TO THE COMMUNITY
Marr Development has been in your neighborhood for 31 years, so we 
understand the hardship that the current situation is causing our families, 
friends, and community.  While the last two months have been a challenge, 
it appears that there is now an end in sight.  We want to thank the local and 
state first responders, medical professionals and support staff, retail 
workers, food service employees, and every other essential employee 
that has kept our community safe.  

Because of their efforts, we are excited to announce that Marr Development 
will resume construction activities at all our job sites on May 4th.  We will also 
resume activity related to home renovation and improvements, home 
and lot sales, heating / air conditioning repair and installation, and 
residential and commercial cleaning services, including new protocols to 
address current concerns.  We stand ready to help return our community to 
a sense of normalcy, including bringing back all our employees as quickly as 
possible.

We understand that our activity comes with risks and challenges.  At Marr 
Development, we have implemented a robust COVID-19 safety program 
that meets or exceeds all CDC and PA Department of Health guidelines.  
We take the safety and health of our employees and customers very seriously 
and will not sacrifice anyone’s safety for the sake of resuming operations.  

When you contact Marr Development for service, you can rest assured that 
our employees have been screened daily for symptoms of the virus.  If any 
symptoms are present or the employee has been in close contact with 
infected individuals, they will not return to work until they have met the CDC 
guidelines for self-quarantine.  Marr Development employees are trained to 
strictly observe social distancing and other recommended precautionary 
measures during in-home customer visits and service calls.

Our office staff continues to work remotely and is here to answer your calls 
and address your requests.  Our Bloomsburg office will remain closed for the 
time being, and personal meetings will be by appointment only.

We look forward to serving you today and in the future.  We commit to you 
that our usual high standard of quality will also include concern for 
the safety of everyone involved.  We’re all in this together.  Stay safe; stay 
strong!  And, please, call us if we can help.  


